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% “The history books willtalk of now,

o ey 'y
‘When every family stayed at home, -ig
T Waved out from windowsills-

The sun came out, they can. recall,

And windows, rainbows flled.

They kicked o fouthall in their yards,

Uniil the night drew in.

They walked.each. day but not too dose,
That time the world.stood still

When pesple walked straight down.the roads,
That ance the cars did fil

S How much the whote word cared.
They dlapped on Thursdays from ther doors,
Y They cheered for the brove.
For peaple whe would.risk thei s,

The schaols cosed down, they missed their riends,
b 4 They missed.thi teachrs s

* ! Their Mum's and Dad'’s helped. with,their work,
; They helped their minds ta grov.
& The parmas e trwory that
* As schools were put on hoid,
Their children wouldn't have the tools,
%

They'd need. as they grew old.

i The ones who stayed athame.
Theul tell you that they fxed this wortd,
0f all they would fuli.
9% The rainbow children building dreams,
e They'd dreamed. whilst time stood still
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Telephone (0191) 2860776 Fax (0191) 2716790
Website www.simonside.newcastle.sch.uk
Email     admin@simonside.newcastle.sch.uk





Date: 17.07.20

Dear Parents and Carers

Today we officially break up for the summer but do so with very mixed feelings. We haven’t been able to do all the normal lovely things such as summer fairs, summer picnics, graduations, leavers assemblies, residential, sports days and meeting our new teachers. The year has certainly not finished as we planned and we are sorry for the things they have missed, but also so grateful that we have all stayed safe and strong throughout this pandemic.

I am so proud of our children and how they have coped during this lockdown but equally proud of you as families as you have taken on the roles of teacher and done so without notice or preparation. 
Thank you also to our wonderful Simonside staff team who have been working so hard throughout this lockdown whilst also managing their own family situations. A special thank you to our caretaker, cook and cleaners who have been in school every day. Myself and Mrs Hills have certainly taken on different roles delivering packed lunches, work packs and many other various things. I will look back on these times and remember the positive conversations shared with you while we have been out and about in the community.

We will be so happy to see everyone return in September and while it will be a bit different we will continue to work together to support your children.  Please make sure you have read the September 2020 information to ensure we can have a smooth start back. If anything changes over the summer, we will of course update you.
We send a fond farewell to Ms Johnson who is going back to university in September. She will be really missed by all the staff and children but we are happy that she is following her dreams!
Finally, the poem, ‘The Rainbow Children’, really highlights what I believe our children have been through during this lockdown but also what they can achieve.
Take care and stay safe!
Best wishes 
L Thompson
Mrs Thompson

Head Teacher


Dream, Believe and Achieve!
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